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Ms Joanna Bolton NSCW50/1
Directorate of Legal Services NSCS071/1
2 Franklin Street
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BT2 8DQ

Date: 24" January 2013

Dear Ms Bolton,

RE: RAYCHEL FERGUSON PRELIMINARY

Thank you for your letter of 22™ January 2013 responding to mine of 7" November 2012.

We note with concern that the following documents, which are referenced elsewhere in Lucy
Crawford’s papers, have not been produced to the Inquiry by the Board or its predecessor,
either in the papers accompanying your letter dated 22" January 2013, or in the WHSSB's
response to the Inquiry's original call for documents in 2004:-

Letter from Dr Kelly to Dr McConnell dated 15 May 2000 [036a-046-098 to 036a-046-100];

Letter from Dr Kelly to Dr McConnell dated 27 June 2001and enclosed RCPCH report and
meeting notes [036a-028-069];

Letter from Dr McConnell to Dr Kelly dated 5 July 2001[036a-029-070];
Board papers relating to, or following on from, any of the above;

Board papers relating to the discussion between Mr Mills and Dr McConnell on 14™ April 2000
[030-010-017];

The meeting between Mr Mills and Mr Bradley on 19" April 2000 [030-010-017];

The discussion between Mr Fee and Dr Hamilton of the Board on 17" April [033-102-286];

The discussions between Mr Mills and Mr Frawley [036b-002-002];

We would ask you to confirm by return that all relevant Board documents have been disclosed.

The Inquiry will require an explanation from your clients for the absence of any of the material
referred to above.

Yours sinczrely,

A

Brian McLoughlin
Assistant Solicitor to the Inquiry

Secretary: Bernie Conlon
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